
The Association of Nigerian Physicians in the Americas (ANPA), the National Association of Nigerian Nurses in North America (NANNNA)

and the Nigerian Association of Pharmacists and Pharmaceutical Scientists in America (NAPPSA) join other well-meaning citizens and

organizations in denouncing violence against minorities in the form of structural racism. Violence against citizens by those in authority,

when unaddressed threatens the social contract between citizens and the institutions of governance. The consequences negatively

affect us all. The continued brutalization of citizens by renegade police officers is a blithe on our society. We condemn these acts

strongly and demand a systemic review and action. We stand not only against police brutality but against racism of all forms.

 

Psychosocial stresses that promote poor well-being and anti-social behaviors, especially for communities of color, can be traced to

persistent acts of structural oppression and dehumanization of this population.  It is not surprising that chronic diseases such as

diabetes, hypertension, stroke and many other preventable diseases are more prevalent in minority populations.  These populations also

lack access to adequate health care due to structural barriers rooted in hundreds of years of systemic exclusion. It is also not

surprising that in the recent COVID 19 pandemic, communities of color have been disproportionately impacted in terms of death and

disability. With the stay at home rule, minorities were also those most burdened. 

 

This has exposed the fragmented healthcare structures and the lingering disparities based on race and socioeconomic status. The

racism that has permeated the healthcare system needs urgent reform. We understand the deep hurt our brothers and sisters in the

African-American community feel and condemn its perpetuation. There should be zero tolerance for racial discrimination, tactical

killing of minorities and should apply nonthreatening approach to policing.

 

Our prayers and condolences go to the families and friends of George Floyd, Breonna Taylor, Ahmaud Arbery and all other numerous

victims of police violence. May their souls, Rest In Peace. May our communities heal and find the courage to address systemic injustices

and create a more equitable society for all Americans irrespective of race, creed, gender or orientation. 

 

We call on all relevant authorities at local, state and federal levels to act with dispatch and bring the perpetrators of these heinous

acts to justice. 

 

We plead with all aggrieved citizens to continue to obey the laws and work within the legal framework to obtain redress. Our

organizations are committed to service and the opportunity to reach out and explore ways to address these issues. 
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About ANPA
The Association of Nigerian Physicians in the America’s
(www.anpa.com) the largest African diaspora medical
organization within United States. ANPA was founded in
1995 and has 20 chapters within the USA.  ANPA
members serve in leading roles in the healthcare value
chain whether in clinical medicine, academics or
industry. For more information, please contact
secretariat@anpa.org  @ 1-877-698-8620

About NANNNA
The National Association of Nigerian Nurses in North
America (NANNNA) is a united organization of all
Nigerian Nurses Associations and Nursing School Alumni
in North America. It is estimated that there are over
6,000 nurses of Nigerian origin in the Americas.
Founded in 2009, NANNNA is an organization of nurses
dedicated to promoting health in their community in
North America and Nigeria. For more information visit:
https://nannna.nursingnetwork.com/

About NAPPSA
The Nigerian Association of Pharmacists and
Pharmaceutical Scientists in the Americas (NAPPSA) Inc.
is an umbrella organization of Nigerian pharmacists and
pharmaceutical scientists in the Americas. Founded in
2006, NAPPSA has over 7,000 pharmacists and
pharmaceutical scientists working in pharmaceutical
industry, government, research universities, hospitals,
and the community. For more information, please visit
www.nappsa.org or contact nappsa@nappsa.org @ 1-
888-237-8017


